

GATEWAY ASSOCIATION OF PAYROLL PROFESSIONALS



BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE!

Please help us with providing the children of our community with a great start to the 2016-2017 School Year by making a monetary donation or donating school supplies.

You can drop off items at the July 21st and August 18th GAPP meetings.

Please direct all questions to gatewaypayroll@ymail.com



#2 Pencils

Safety Scissors

Composition Book Wide Rule

8-ct. Dry Erase Markers

Erasers-Pink Bar

Package Colored Pencils

Antibacterial Wipes

3-prong pocket folders

Pencil Box

24-ct. Crayons

2-Pocket Folders

Headphones

200-ct loose leaf paper

Ruler

Red Ink Pens

Zippered pencil pouch

Large Boxes of Tissue

Glue Sticks / Bottles of Glue

Closable Plastic Baggies (Quart or Gallon)

500 sheets paper

2" square Post-It notes

Highlighters

8-ct. Broadline markers

Flash Drive

